

18th September 2018

Hereford Cathedral Junior School

28 Castle Street Hereford HR1 2NW

Telephone 01432 363511

Mr James Debenham BEd Deputy Head j.debenham@herefordcs.com

www.herefordcs.com

Dear Parents,

Re. Harvest Festival 2.30pm Thursday 27th September at Bartonsham Dairy

We are very excited to be holding our Junior School Harvest Festival service this year in one of the barns at Bartonsham Dairy, by kind permission of Mr & Mrs P Matthews. This event will therefore not be in the Cathedral as printed in this term's school calendar.

As part of our Harvest Festival we will be supporting the charity 'Send a Cow' www.sendacow.org The pupils will be learning about this charity during assembly at the beginning of next week. To raise funds for this excellent cause all the children (Reception – Year 6) are being asked to wear their (clean!) wellies to school on Thursday 27th September and bring a £1 donation. Pupils in Pre-Prep should wear tracksuits to school and we would ask that all children (Reception – Year 6) also bring a pair of trainers with them on the day.

Parents are very welcome to attend the service, but please note there will be no parking at the farm. Access will be via the footpath alongside the River Wye (Please see map on reverse). The service is anticipated to last approximately 25 minutes and attendees will be standing throughout the service.

Should you have any questions regarding our Harvest Festival please do not hesitate to contact the School Office.

Yours sincerely,

lames Debenham